
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: White, John
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 6:29 PM
To: Iboshi, Ralph
Cc: Preedy, Matt; Parsons, Jim (Consultant); Williamson, Alec
Subject: RE: 54 foot diameter single bore tunnel
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/25/2009

Ralph, 
  
We'll discuss this request and IPM work related to the bored tunnel in general at our morning meeting. 
  
Thanks, 
  
John 
 

From: Ralph Iboshi [mailto:ralph.iboshi@kpff.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 1:50 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec 
Cc: Preedy, Matt; White, John; Parsons, Jim (Consultant) 
Subject: 54 foot diameter single bore tunnel 
 
Hi Alec, 
  
I’d appreciate a copy and electronic file of the plan, profile and sections of the 54 foot single bore tunnel that the 
WSDOT has developed for the IPM team.  I’ll be in the office at about 3:00 today so I’ll drop by your office then. 
Thanks, 

Ralph Iboshi, PE | Vice President  
 
KPFF Consulting Engineers  
1601 Fifth Avenue, Suite 1600 
Seattle, Washington 98101  
   
O: (206) 622-5822   D: (206) 926-0511    
F: (206) 622-8130 

ralphi@kpff.com  
 
www.kpff.com  

  


